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Teacher's day celebration was a one-of-a-kind event, conducting it on a virtual platform, though, 

seemed challenging, was an enthralling experience. The teachers were warmed by beautiful 

personalized cards that were sent to them in their respective languages. A beautiful poster 

signifying the relevance of the event was also circulated among the students. There was a 

plethora of events that were designed for signifying the gratitude of students to teachers for their 

unstoppable dedication, relentless commitment, and endless efforts. In addition to the event 

being an extravaganza, it was also an educative and an information- oriented event, urging all 

the audience to take care of their health amidst these testing times. The events for the day were 

as follows: The live event was broadcasted to all professors and students at 3:00 pm. 

The event was guided by the University Student Council members and driven by the elected 

School Level Student Council members. The emcees for the event were Sushmita Samudralla and 

Praveeth Shetty, School Level Student Council members. The event began with a warm welcome 

address by Abhishek Sudan, School University Student Council member, followed by a pre-

recorded music performance by the 1 st year students of the MBA department Kengeri campus.  

The event proceeded with a pre-recorded art presentation by one of the students from the MBA 

department, showing her gratitude towards all our professors and wishing them a happy 

teacher's day. We presented a pre-recorded yoga video with the attendees of our event, 

portrayed by a student of the MBA department, enlightening us with her knowledge of yoga and 

why it is essential for us to stay fit and healthy. Then we showcased a power-packed performance 

of the dance team, which was a pre-recorded video consisting of students from the MBA 

department; they portrayed the cultural diversity we celebrate at Christ University. The event 

was then followed with the University Choir performance. 

We were then blessed and proud to present a video of renowned actor Mr. Sonu Sood addressing 

to all our professors and wishing them on this wonderful occasion. The event then came to an 

end with the video of end credits, thanking all the University and School Level Student Council 

members, the editors who helped us come up with such lovely videos, the students who helped 

us make the event a success. The event concluded by a vote of thanks delivered by Kevin Joel 

School Level Student Council member. The event was a successful one. It went on smoothly 

without any technical glitches 

 


